CITY OF SHEBOYGAN

REQUEST FOR FINANCE AND PERSONNEL COMMITTEE CONSIDERATION

ITEM DESCRIPTION: R.O. No. 29-22-23 submitting a claim from Amy Hanten for alleged
vehicle damage from wet paint lines on roadway.

REPORT PREPARED BY: Margo Wagner, Financial Reporting Analyst

REPORT DATE: September 2, 2022 MEETING DATE: September 12, 2022
FISCAL SUMMARY: STATUTORY REFERENCE:
Budget Line Item: N/A Wisconsin N/A
Budget Summary: N/A Statutes:
Budgeted Expenditure: N/A Municipal Code: N/A

Budgeted Revenue: N/A

BACKGROUND / ANALYSIS:

R.O. No. 29-22-23 is a claim from Amy Hanten to repair damages to her vehicle after driving over
wet paint lines on New Jersey Avenue and South Water Street. Claimant alleged that large
quantities of paint were dispersed without proper signage or safety cones. DPW staff confirmed
that proper procedures were followed, and it was proven that the claimant drove through the wet
paint lines three separate times, totaling 238 feet. There was no negligence by the City of
Sheboygan.

STAFF COMMENTS:

City staff have reviewed the above claim and under authorization of City Administrator Todd
Wolf in consultation with the City Attorney and the Finance Department, have denied the claim
listed above.

ACTION REQUESTED:
Motion to recommend the Common Council receive and file the following documents:
R.O. No. 29-22-23

ATTACHMENTS:
. R.O.No. 29-22-23



